
 

12th November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Collection of children at the end of the day  

Thank you to all parents and carers for your support in the changes to collecting children at the 
end of the day.  We have had some really positive comments from families.  We will of course con-
tinue to review the systems.   

Summer Reading Challenge  

A huge well done to these children who took part in the Summer Reading Challenge and who fin-
ished there challenge by reading 6 books in total.   

Husayn Saddiq - Class 3 
Zulekha Jabeen - Class 6 
Maliakah Fasil - Class 5 
Rehan Hussain - Class 4 
Muhammed Shafiq - Class 6  
Fatima Zehra - Class 5  
Hadi Mallick - Class 8  
Hassan Arif - Class 10  
Humera Jabeen - Class 12 
Hassan Saddiq - Class 11 

Young Writers  

This half term’s writing competition is ‘ADVENTURE HUNTERS.’  Children can 
collect their entry form from the school office.  Here is the link for everyone to see, 

https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/competitions 

Entries must be sent to Mrs Griffin before the Christmas holidays. 
 
Travel Tracker 

Last weeks Travel Tracker class winners are; 

Third place - Class 3 64% Active Trips  
Second place - Class 9 91% Active Trips  
First place - Class 1 with 99% active trips 

Well done to all classes.  Please remember, to earn badges you must walk or park and stride.  
Parking on Brook Lane next to the school will not count.    
  

Poppy Appeal 

This year we will again be supporting ‘The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal.’   
Our Children’s Leadership team will be selling poppies and other poppy  
merchandise at break times. Thank you again for your donations.  We held our 
two minutes silence in assembly this morning and Mrs Seabright also shared with 
children why we mark this important occasion and how the funds will make a dif-
ference. 

https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/competitions


Word Aware  

This week’s word is ‘Synopsis’. Please encourage your child to use this word when out 
and about and complete the activities, which Miss Valery will share on Class Dojo. 

Reminder - Children arriving to school  

It is important that your child arrives to school at the correct time in the morning.   Any children who 
arrive after 9.05am must enter through the main school front door and not enter through their 
classroom doors.  A member of staff will be on the main gate until 9.15am. 

ATTENDANCE 

Absolutely AMAZING attendance last week!!! 
Well done to classes 1, 6, 7 10 and 11 for achieving over 96% attendance in the last 
week before the holidays.  
A SUPERB well done to class 1 with 100% attendance. 
 

COVID Test results - REMINDER 

A reminder to parents to send any results to us directly regarding COVID test results.   
This email is covid@alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk 

We thank all parents for the immediate responses we have had.  You have certainly 
worked with staff to support the safety of children and staff with high levels of communication. 

mailto:covid@alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk

